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From: CHRISTINE FLYNN  
Sent: 31 July 2015 15:53 
To: Jeni Jackson 
Subject: Objection to the proposed 400+ houses for Pyrford 
Dear Ms Jackson 

I am writing to you to object to the 400 + houses proposed for the two fields 

either side of Upshot Lane. I have lived in Pyrford for 30 years firstly in Lincoln 

Drive and for the past 27 years in Wexfenne Gardens. I was firstly attracted to 

Pyrford for its open spaces and greenery surrounding the area.  

After bringing up 4 children who all went to Pyrford Primary school, which was 

and still is, a much sort after school for children to attend. How would the 

schooling in the area cope, I have not read that there will be anymore schools 

provided in the Pyrford area (only on the proposed Broadoaks, West Byfleet 

development) and if there are 400 houses to be built there are bound to be many 

more pre-school and infant school children and what about the senior schools?  

Would there be more doctors provided for the West Byfleet Health Centre 

which seems fully stretched to its capacity and trying to get an appointment to 

see a doctor is always a lengthy process. Will there be an additional health 

centre in Pyrford? 

The Pyrford Road has always been heavily congested with traffic and although 

over the years suggestions have been made as to how to slow down the traffic 

nothing has been done apart from a 30 mile an hour sign which is duly ignored. 

The traffic has increased more and more over the years as drivers use the 

Pyrford Road/Lock Lane as a quick way to gain access to the A3/M25 . The 

traffic in West Byfleet seems to be permanently at a stand still whatever time of 

the day we travel but particularly during the rush hour. We have all been 

encouraged to cycle but this is extremely dangerous as our roads are just not 

wide enough to accommodate cyclists and car users safely. Again with these 

additional houses and cars how will our infrastructure cope? 

Yours sincerely, 

Christine Flynn 
 




